
MAY 2017 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

The Project Team seek your patience during 

the construction of the Bonalbo MPS and 

wish to advise that strategies are in place to 

keep disruption to a minimum.  

For inquiries contact Lee McDougall on 0429 

422 873. 

REMINDER: 

The speed limit within 

the hospital and 

nursing home grounds 

is 10kph. 

SEPTEMBER 2017 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Work is progressing on schedule on the Bonalbo MPS, 

with Stage 1 due for completion by December 2017. 

The shape and size of the building is now clearly evident 

with the roof and brickwork now complete, and internal 

wall sheeting also nearing completion. 

Landscaping has commenced at the front and side of the 

building, with concrete block terracing providing a visual 

outline of how the gardens will take shape. 

Stage 1 will comprise 15 residential aged care beds, 

(RAC) as well as emergency and inpatient beds. The RAC 

section of the MPS is scheduled to open mid-2018 following 

the completion of Stage 2, which comprises the kitchen and 

laundry facilities required to service the RAC. 

Once the services and facilities currently within the 

existing Bonalbo Hospital have relocated into the new 

Bonalbo MPS, an exclusion zone will be erected around the 

hospital and its demolition will commence.  

The entire project is due for completion in mid 2018. 

Bonalbo MPS Stage 1 on track for Christmas completion 
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SEPTEMBER 2017 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Internal wall sheeting is completed in the emergency department. 

Photo gallery . . . 

Above, the corridor servicing the four inpatient beds and 

adjacent nurses station. 

Left, one of four inpatient rooms. 

Above, landscaping off the RAC dining room courtyard. 

Left, the RAC taking shape. 

For more information visit the MPS website www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au or 

check out the project wall/staff info board for project updates 

Contact our team on 0429 422 873 or email 

lee.mcdougall2@ncahs.health.nsw.gov.au 

http://www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Lee.mcdougall2@ncahs.health.nsw.gov.au

